
Here are the updates on the Nebraska East Union from July 27: 
 

• Lockers for the Bowling locker room were delivered 

• Reception desk for Bowling, Info Desk, Bowling counter fabrication is almost complete, and they 
should be delivered next week. 

• A/V installation is underway in 3rd floor meeting rooms and Bowling Center 

• Fire suppression is being installed in the mechanical penthouse and above the bowling lanes 

• Storefront frames are in at the bowling entrance. Glass installation to follow. 

• Exterior tile on the patio fireplace is complete 

• Brick infill and repair is going on around the building 

• The 1st and 3rd floor and staircases are getting painted 

• 3rd floor office suite has carpet and flooring is installed 

• Convenience Store cooler and cabinets are installed. Flooring will follow shortly. 

• 3rd floor meeting room operable walls are installed 

• 3rd floor lighting installation is currently underway. 
 
The Nebraska East Union is currently open Monday-Friday from 9am-4pm. Starbucks and the Copy 
Center are also open for business. North and South entrances are accessible. More info is available on 
the Nebraska Unions website. 
 

https://unions.unl.edu/

